
Sent via Weduc to Y11s and their Parent/Carers 10/12/21 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11 Student 

All Y11 students who have been ill or absent during the Nov/Dec mock weeks have today 
received a personalised timetable for their catch up mocks.  A copy of the general 
timetable is below for your reference.  
 
The email is from the 'Exams Team' and details the date, time and room their mocks will 
take place. 

Kind regards 

BGLC Reception  

 

 

 


